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To my elected official’s whom are mulling over the aforementioned gun rights bill. First off let me
point out that I am an honorably retired police officer from Ohio & Nevada.
 
I am totally against the over regulation of legitimate law abiding gun rights for the majority of
Oregonians. When I moved here in southern Oregon in 1989 I knew Oregon leaned toward the
liberal side, but never have I seen a change in power grabbing, rights grabbing, and law enforcement
deterioration as I have seen in the past ten years. Since I qualify for the federal HR 218 many of the
ridiculous proposals in these bills will not affect me as it relates to carrying a firearm, concealed or
otherwise.
 
I love southern Oregon and so does my wife. We are law abiding people who pay our taxes on time
and do not suck off resources from the public. You are regulating and taxing us to death while the
people (criminals, mentally ill,  and the latest overflow of vagrants are creating havoc in our state
and country. We are considering exploring other states to move too as each time the legislature
meets we are having more rights taken away and higher taxes imposed on us.
 
Please show good faith and vote against the three bills, or amend them so that they apply to the bad
people, not the good law abiding tax payers of this state.
 
Mick Shindell
879 N. Mountain Ave
Central Point OR. 97502
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